
   

 

 

SLR Audit Policy 

Approved on July 20, 2017 

State Law Resources, Inc. (SLR) will contract with a Certified Public Accountant firm to perform 
an audit every four (4) years (in years evenly divisible by four).  In the years in between audits, 
SLR will contract with a Certified Public Accountant firm to perform a financial review.  SLR will 
contract with a Certified Public Accountant to prepare its Form 990 (tax return) every year.  SLR 
will send out a Request for Proposals to Certified Public Accountant firms the year after an audit 
is conducted. 

 


